
 
 

 

Construction Notice – Anthony Henday Drive Weekend 
Median and Shoulder Lane Closures 
 
Beginning on/around June 7, Ledcor, the Design-Build contractor for the project, will install 
barriers along the median of Anthony Henday Drive and the off-ramp west of 111 Street to 
prepare for construction of the LRT bridge that will span the freeway. Once the barriers are 
installed, they are expected to remain in place for at least two years. Please refer to the 
maps below for details about upcoming lane closures. 
 
The installation will take place in two phases over two weekends between the hours of 7:00 
a.m. and 7:00 p.m. Speed and lane reductions will be in place during the active work period 
and lanes will reopen at the end of every work shift. 
 
The first phase will close the eastbound right shoulder just before 111 Street on  June 7 
and then the eastbound inside median lane on June 8. 
 
The second phase will close the westbound inside median lane on June 14 and 15.  
 
Map 1: Eastbound shoulder lane closure (Phase 1) 
 

 



 

 
 
Map 2: Eastbound median lane closures (Phase 1) 
 
 

 
 
 
Map 3: Westbound median lane closures (Phase 2) 
 



 

 
 
Other Impacts 

 
● The speed limit on Anthony Henday Drive approaching the work zones will be 

reduced to 80 km/h in both directions during the temporary active work period. 
● Work will occur on weekends only between 7:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. 
● Efforts will be made to minimize noise, vibration and dust. Mitigation measures will 

be implemented to monitor and reduce these impacts. 
 

 

For More Information 
 
City of Edmonton (general project inquiries) 
Visit: edmonton.ca/capitalsw 
Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca 
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail) 
 
Ledcor Group of Companies (construction-specific inquiries) 
Email: capitallinesouth@ledcor.com 
Call: Capital Line South public inquiry line at 780-540-7013 (voicemail) 
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